
Ms. Beth Q’Donnell, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort KY 4060 1 

ference: Case # 2 

Dear Ms. O’Donnell: 

Pursuant to a phone conversation of this date with Mr. J.E.B. Pinney of your sfice, the following is my 
response to the Answer filed in the above-referenced case by North Shelby Water Company (hereinafter 
North Shelby): 

It should be noted that the residence to which the service in this matter is attached is a new construction, 
begun in January 2001 and issued a Certificate of Occupancy on or about May 2001. I believe that the call 
in April of 2001 was in reference to my attempt to ensure that the lines were secure once I had moved the 
service from a temporary trailer in wkich I lived during construction to the permanent dwelling. 

Para. 4 of the Answer states that “Tara.. . .personally talked to hiin and advised Mr. Hauenstein of the 
results of the inspection”. This is, and always has been since I first broached this topic with North Shelby 
prior to the filing of my complaint with PSC, the apparent source of misunderstanding and dispute, at least 
from my point of view. I categorically state that no such conversation ever took place between me and any 
representative of North Shelby, their phone records to the contrary. I make no offer of explanation as to 
why North Shelby believes that this phone conversation did take place, only that it did not. I offer as my 
only proof of this statement, as I did in my original complaint, that there is simply no way on Earth that I 
would have allowed a leak in my water line to go unrepaired for such a period of time if I had known it 
existed. 

Para. 5 states that North Shelby monitors customer usage for excessive use, stating further that accounts 
are flagged only if a “threefold increase” occurs. Para. 6 states that my wage jumped SEWN-fold when I 
installed a swimming pool, and that North Shelby “believes” their meter reader saw the pool (why they 
cannot be STIRE this is what happened seems problematic, since they are so certain that their personnel 
made the call in dispute). In any case, for the meter reader to have seen that a new pool was installed 
would have required hindher to go from the location of the meter, near KY Rte. 1779,400 yards up my 
driveway, and look around the rear of the house. This is not an impossibility, but since meter readers do 
not, as I understand it, have access to records that would indicate excess usage while they are in the field, 
it seems unlikely. I did not inform North Shelby that I had installed a pool when I did so, but I did call 
North Shelby and ask if they had information on any vendors in the area that would make bulk-water 
deliveries, so as not to overtax both my water system and their resources, and perhaps reduce my cost for 
this one-time excess usage, and was informed that they did not know of such a vendor. 

In fine, the Answer states in these two paragraphs that North Shelby “believe” their meter reader saw that 
a pool was installed, and that they “believe” this is why I was not contacted. 

Further in the same paragraph, North Shelby states that, “Following the filling of the pool, the customer’s 
water bills were higher, as would be expected with the existence and use of a swimming pool”. This is a 






